Steven SeBe

From: chrleedon@gmail.com

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 7:32 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee; Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M,;
policastrogroup@gmail.com

Subject: I SUPPQORT BILL H-5351

To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing in support of companion bill H-5351 that propose all medical professionals and aesthetic professionals in
Rhode Island may work and delegate to the full extent of their scope of practice.

As | continue my career in aesthetics, | believe it is important for me to select the aesthetic provider | wish to work with
and represent. | am in full support of Kristina Tasca & Lexi Revis. Kristina has been a nurse for 7 years and has a
Bachelors degree of science in nursing, as well as Lexi. | am in support of this bill passing because it is extremely
important for my livelihood as an employee at Skin Society. Skin Society is a safe place that our clients value and love. All
clients should be able to choose their own provider that they feel comfortable with.

Sincerely,

Chrisitina Amaral
{973) 459-0018
chrleedon@gmail.com
135 5. Comstock Pkwy.
Cranston, R1 02921



